
**50/50 Raffle Important Information** 

Thank you for participating in the raffle. 

We wish you the best of luck! 
 

 

Please be aware that if you are the lucky winner and the 

winning amount is $600 or greater, we will be requesting 

you complete an IRS form W-9, Request for Taxpayer 

Identification Number and Certification. 

As required by the IRS the Arizona Area will be reporting 

the raffle winnings on the 2025 tax return. You will 

receive a 1099-MISC (used to report various types of 

income, prizes, awards, or gross proceeds) at the end of 

the year. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Donating a portion of the winnings to the 

Convention will NOT eliminate the need to have the W-9 

form completed or the need for the Arizona Area to 

report the winnings.  

But we would surely appreciate your donation! 


